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SNL Energy’s Michael Copley Features Article by ScottMadden 
and ACORE Focused on Evolving Business Models 
 
In Distributed Generation Debate, Some Call for Rate-Basing Utility Investments 
 
ATLANTA, GA – (July 1, 2014) – ScottMadden, Inc., one of North America’s leading energy 
consulting firms, recently contributed to a new report from the American Council on Renewable 
Energy (ACORE) titled, “Evolving Business Models for Renewable Energy: 2014 Industry 
Review.” Michael Copley, reporter at SNL Energy, recently highlighted this report in the article, 
“In Distributed Generation Debate, Some Call for Rate-Basing Utility Investments.”  
 
The following transcript has been edited for length. Membership is required to access the full 
SNL Energy article. To register, please click here. 
 
“In the ongoing fight between rooftop solar advocates and some utilities, third-party leasing 
companies have grabbed headlines as an insurgent class that is shaking up the status quo 
and forcing electricity providers to consider a future that might look dramatically different than 
the past,” said Mr. Copley. 
 
“The report, ‘Evolving Business Models for Renewable Energy: 2014 Industry Review,’ was 
written by Steve Morgan, CEO of American Clean Energy LLC, and other ACORE members in 
conjunction with the group's Power Generation and Infrastructure Initiative,” continues Mr. 
Copley. “The ACORE report shed light on some of the policy disputes rippling through the 
solar industry,” Mr. Copley adds. “ScottMadden, echoing past predictions that rankled the 
rooftop solar industry, forecast the possible rise of ‘value of solar’ policies, which the firm said 
‘may replace net metering.’ ” 
 
About the Author 
Michael Copley has covered the business, regulation, and politics of renewable energy for SNL 
Energy since February 2013. Before that he reported for newspapers and websites in Virginia, 
New Jersey, and New York. 
 
About ScottMadden’s Clean Tech & Sustainability Practice 
Leveraging our energy expertise, the ScottMadden Clean Tech & Sustainability practice helps 
our clients effectively navigate through the quickly changing energy landscape. We specialize 
in assisting our clients with sustainable energy strategies and making smart portfolio choices. 
We work with our clients to understand and effectively utilize cleaner, renewable sources of 
energy, such as nuclear, wind, solar, biomass, and biofuels. Our experienced team of energy 
practitioners understands the roles of energy efficiency, demand response, and storage as part 
of an integrated strategy. We also assist clients with sustainability, bringing an understanding 
of energy-unique concerns. 
 
About ScottMadden, Inc. 

http://www.acore.org/evolvingmodels
http://www.acore.org/evolvingmodels
http://www.snl.com/InteractiveX/Article.aspx?cdid=A-28462572-12331
https://www.snl.com/Interactivex/default.aspx?Action=freetrial


ScottMadden is the management consulting firm that does what it takes to get it done right. 
Our practice areas include Energy, Clean Tech & Sustainability, and Corporate & Shared 
Services. We deliver a broad array of consulting services ranging from strategic planning 
through implementation across many industries, business units, and functions. To learn more, 
visit www.scottmadden.com | Twitter | Facebook | LinkedIn 
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